




 
 
CAPTION: The Oklahoma Department of Transportation is proud to announce the new official 
2013-2014 state map, which can aide you in taking a road trip to enjoy some of Oklahoma’s 
hidden treasure destinations. “Treasures on the Road Less Traveled” is the theme this year and 
identifies some of the interesting venues in our state. Copies are available, free of charge at any 
of the 12 welcome centers statewide, all ODOT division offices and the Tourism and Recreation 
Department offices.  


